
The Fountains of Hope is hosting a special Antiques & Heirlooms private event, and you’re one  
of a select few to be invited. You’ll have the opportunity to meet Gary Piattoni, a professional with more 
than 20 years of experience in the fine art and antiques business, in a small, intimate setting. He has  
appeared regularly as an appraiser on public television’s Antiques Roadshow since 1997, and has  
also contributed to numerous articles in publications such as New York Magazine, Town & Country and 
Chicago Magazine. Previously, he was a specialist with Christie’s fine art auction house in New York.  
Gary will spend time sharing his story, how he came into the business, and then evaluate your item,  
discuss its detailed history and determine its potential market value.

Space is limited, so please RSVP for yourself and a guest for this  
free event by calling 800-672-2105.

This event is brought to you by The Fountains of Hope, an enriching assisted living,  
memory support and short-term respite care community in beautiful Sarasota, offering  
all the comforts of gracious living coupled with affordable residences and quality care  

to provide your loved ones peace of mind for the future. 

An Evening with Gary Piattoni 
Wednesday, October 26, 2016

5:30 p.m.
The Fountains of Hope Private Dining Room 

2250 Jesus Way | Sarasota, FL 34240

Enjoy a complimentary dinner prepared by our culinary team.

Firearms, jewelry, stamps and coins cannot be appraised at this event. 
One item for appraisal per attendee. 
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Learn the value of your oldest treasures.




